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13 April 2011 

Ontario Energy Board 

Attn: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary 

PO Box 2319, 2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

By email and courier 

 

Re: Intervenor Request, EB-2011-0043: Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

In regard to the above noted proceeding before the Board, N-Sci Technologies Inc. (“NSci”) is requesting intervenor 

status so we may participate in the proceeding. 

N-Sci Technologies in an energy industry focused engineering and consulting company that provides a wide range of 

technical and strategic planning services to clients throughout North America. On behalf of its clients, N-Sci has 

participated in previous Board proceedings and has acted as an expert witness on several occasions. 

N-Sci Technologies has several clients that are interested in transmission and distribution infrastructure investment in 

Ontario and find this initiative very timely. There is a considerable need for strategic planning and regional alternatives 

with respect to the electricity transmission and distribution systems in Ontario. Our clients are very encouraged by the 

Board’s leadership in this area and look forward to providing input throughout this specific proceeding. 

I am planning to attend the stakeholder meeting on May 12th at the Board’s offices in Toronto. 

N-Sci is not eligible for Cost Awards and is therefore not requesting the Board’s consideration in that matter. 



EB-2011-0043: Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure – 2 – April 13, 2011  

 

Please forward all material dealing with the proceeding to my attention at: 

Mailing Address:  143A Great Northern Road, Suite 256, Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario  P6B 4Y9 

Telephone:   (705) 949-1033 

Email:   rreid@nsci.ca  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert W. Reid, P.Eng MBA 

President 
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